
 

 
 

 

 WINTER GOLF – FROST POLICY 
 

 
Whenever nighttime temperatures are predicted to be below 38 degrees and frost is 
imminent, play for the day will be adjusted to an 11:00am Shotgun start.  
 

 

❖ All Players/Groups who have registered for a tee time with an email address, will be notified 
by email the day prior, sometime between 3:00pm-5:30pm.  

• It is imperative that the person who booked the tee time inform the remaining members of 
the group of the adjusted start time. 

❖ PLEASE: One person from each group contact the Pro Shop staff the morning of play (Between 
8:00am – 9:30am) and confirm if you want to PLAY or NOT PLAY in the 11:00am Shotgun start. 
(253)-584-8770. 

• If you did not register with an email address, please contact us to find out the status of the 
day, and to confirm if you are going to Play or Not Play.  

❖ All Players/Groups who are playing MUST be checked in at the Pro Shop by 10:30am for their 
starting hole assignments and any further instructions. 

• To the best of our ability, we will start groups that walk closer to the clubhouse.  

PLEASE NOTE 
Players or groups with tee times after 11:00am, who cannot make the 11:00am shotgun start, 
will need to contact the Pro Shop for availability.  
 

If you are not registered on the day of play, please contact the Pro Shop for course status and 
availability. 

 

Thank you for your understanding & cooperation 
Oakbrook Golf Management 

Pro Shop: (253)-584-8770   


